UNIGRAINS

VOS ENJEUX SONT NOS ENJEUX

Kristell Guillou appointed
Chief Financial Officer of Unigrains

Paris, June 7%, 2022 - Unigrains, the agri-food and agro-industry specialized investor, today announced the
appointment of Kristell Guillou as Chief Financial Officer and Member of the Management Committee.

In charge of the Finance and IT departments, Kristell will be responsible for the Group’s financial management, the
security of its operations, the reliability of its data and the performance of its IT systems.

Maxime Vandoni, CEO of Unigrains, declared: I am delighted welcome Kristell to our Group and our Management
Committee. Her extensive experience in the field of financial audit will allow her to bring the rigor and the technicity so
essential to her mission at the head of the Finance and IT departments as well as in our development projects. We are very
pleased with this collaboration and wish Kristell much success!"

Biography of Kristell Guillou
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Kristell Guillou, 41, joined Unigrains after 19 years as
Director of financial audits with PwC mainly for asset
managers.

She holds a degree from ESCEM Management School.

About Unigrains

For over 55 years, Unigrains has accompanied the development of agri-food and agro-industry companies providing tailor-made
financial solutions in equity and quasi-equity, as well as contributing its recognized industry expertise. Unigrains manages 1 billion
euros and is a partner for nearly 8o companies, operating at various stages of their development, notably capital restructurings,
strategic investments and acquisitions, and ensuring national and international growth.

For more information: www.unigrains.fr
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